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MEMORANDUM 

 

To:   Carrie Janto, Deputy Clerk 
 
From: State Bar of Wisconsin Business Law Section  
 
Date: March 14, 2014 
 
Re: Petition 13-10 – Support for PPAC Amendment  

 

The Business Law Section of the State Bar of Wisconsin is pleased to report that the Planning 

and Policy Advisory Committee (PPAC) of the Wisconsin Supreme Court has worked creatively 

with us to resolve our concerns about the proposed amendment to Supreme Court Rule Chapter 

20 regarding limited scope representation.  Our concerns have been resolved to our satisfaction 

by the addition of an exception for representation provided to an existing client pursuant to an 

existing lawyer-client relationship in proposed SCR 20:1.2(c)(1)e.  Given the addition of that 

exception, we have no further concerns about the proposed rule. 

 


